Levesque, Jennifer

From: Diana L Alexander

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 11:04 AM
To: cityclerk

Subject: File# 21-455. Agenda # K 5

| am strongly against the proposed Melli-Roos designation of the Wathen subdivision which was established in the early
2000’s. | have owned my home since 2004

| vote NO
Sent from my iPhone

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





